Things to
hote for
your class

A polite reminder that all
spare clothes need to be
named, as do snack/lunch
boxes and water bottles.

As we are outside come rain
or shine, can we please ask
that your child has a named
pair of wellington boots and
preferably an all-in-one
rainsuit, if they haven't
already.

Winter is not over yet and
days can still be chilly. If
your child is happy to wear
them, then a named hat and
gloves would be appreciated!

Thank you.

This Term

Cloud, Butterfly and Bee classes have enjoyed
returning to school following their Christmas break.
We are super proud at how well they have
remembered and settled back into familiar routines.
Thank you to our families that came along and
supported our Christmas Open Afternoon, and the
Christmas Fayre. These events were enjoyed by our
children and it was lovely to see them engaging and
celebrating together.

This term, our topic is 'What has Wheels?'.

We will be exploring the texts 'The Train Ride', 'The
Naughty Bus' and 'Mrs Armitage's Wheels’. Our focus
will be primarily wheels and in this case those of a
train, car and bicycle! This topic will underpin all our
learning this term.

Thank you for continuing to read at
home with your child. Remember, you
can access Earwig where we share once
weekly an example of learning your child
has been doing in class that week.

As some of you know, Outdoor Education has begun
and your child's Teacher will have been in touch with
you if your child is going Trampolining this term.

We hope to also begin swimming soon. Your child's
Teacher will let you know when this will be.




